Ohio Department of Transportation

State Route 619 Improvement Project (Lake Township/Hartville Village)

The awarded contractor for the project is NorthStar Asphalt. The Contractor expects to start erecting construction signs in the beginning of May
2017. The utility work that has been going on for the past few months will continue during construction.

The project will be built in two [2] sections, the west end of the project: from Hoover Ave to just west of the Comfort Suites hotel, shown in dark
blue below, will be built first. The east end of the project: from just west of the Comfort Suites hotel to east of Milan, shown in light blue below,
will be built later.



The expected construction schedule is:

2017  West End- Pre-Phase [build the temporary pavement on the north side of SR619 and the temporary drive to Hartville MarketPlace]
West End- Phase 1 [build the storm sewer and the temporary pavement on the south side of SR 619]
West End- Phase 2 [construct the permanent pavement on the north side of SR619]

2018 West End- Phase 3 [construct the permanent pavement on the south side of SR619]
West End- Phase 4 [complete the construction of the roundabouts]

2019 East End- Phase 5 [build the south side of SR619 and Market St south of SR619]

East End- Phase 6 [build the north side of SR619 and Market St north of SR619]

The ODOT Public Information Office will be creating a website that will contain up-to-date information on this project and the STA-43
widening project. The website will be under the ‘Do The Detour’ on: http://www.dot.state.oh.us/districts/d04/Pages/default.aspx



http://www.dot.state.oh.us/districts/d04/Pages/default.aspx

